General Body Meeting October 17, 2019
Book Fair – Nov 11th-15th  - a SignUpGenius will be sent for volunteers
Thanksgiving Dinner – Nov. 14th - we will be sending an Evite for the dinner, and also a SignUpGenius because we need a number of volunteers
MSO upcoming vacancies (Secretary, Treasurer, VP of Technology) – we would like to move elections until late January or February so newly elected Board members will have time to learn the positions (especially important for Treasurer).  For more details on specific positions, please see the PowerPoint presentation from the meeting.  We will also need volunteers for the candidate review board.  Please contact us if you are interested in either a Board position or a position on the candidate review board.
For questions you can contact Koel Roy at koel.roy@fsamso.org or 484-433-2427, or Yvette Lindo at yvette.lindo@fsamso.org or 678-758-4531.
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